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300 South Sixth Street, Minneapolis, MN 55487 

hennepin.us 

Visioning for the future 

Children’s Mental Health in Hennepin County 

Let your voice be heard! 

We’re seeking youth/young adults interested in 

sharing thoughts on children's mental health.  

Your responses will shape how we improve 

children’s mental health care and experiences in 

the future. 

 

Earn a $15 gift card for participating in the 

survey. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

To complete the survey, we strongly encourage participation by 

youth/young adults ages 14-21 years old. Experience with related  

mental health services is not required.  

 

Questions? Please contact Jocelyn McQuirter at systemofcare@hennepin.us 

Take the survey today! (Click the link) 

 

Full survey link (copy/paste in browser): 

https://bit.ly/3iwuvN8  

mailto:systemofcare@hennepin.us
https://bit.ly/3iwuvN8
https://bit.ly/3iwuvN8
https://bit.ly/3iwuvN8

